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Garbage collection delay for some Vernon residents; garbage to be collected 
Saturday  
 
The City of Vernon would like to advise residents that an unexpected issue has postponed 
garbage collection for some customers this week. 
 
“It came to our attention that some residences were missed during collection on Thursday, 
February 20,” said Chris Ovens, manager of Roads, Drainage and Airport. “Waste Connections 
Canada has identified the issue and has assured us they will be returning to the affected areas 
on Saturday morning, February 22.” 
 
Residents who normally have garbage collected on Thursday but were missed are asked to put 
their garbage out for Saturday morning. 
 
The City apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused.   
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